
 

 

 

Show and Tell: 

Samara -Thursday 4/7 

Reminder: NO Toys  Bible: This weeks Bible memory verse:  

This week:  Numbers 12:7 But this is not true of my servant Moses; he 
is faithful in all my house.  
Next week: John 11:25 
 
Phonics: We are learning Special Sounds in chart 6 and 

7. Please continue to review. 

 

Reading Groups: Reading Groups are going well. Please 

practice one and two vowel words and special sounds. 

Please work on smoothness and speed.  

 

Handwriting: We are continuing to practice connecting 

letters in cursive and cursive capital letters. 

 

Math: Please review addition 1-9 families, time to the 

hour, half hour and quarter hour, counting by 5’s and 

10’s.  

 

Social Studies: We are learning about Australia. 

 

Science: This week we begin our God’s World Science 

books. We are learning about the ocean and sea life.  
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Important Dates: 

 

4/8: Loggerhead Marine Life Center field trip. 

Chaperones please meet in the classroom by 8:30 

am. We will line up to depart by 8:50 am. We will 

take US1 down to Juno Beach. Students must be in 

red uniform shirt and uniform bottoms. Looking 

forward to a great day!  

4/13: Pre-filled eggs and basket due today. 

4/15: Good Friday. ½ Day early release at 11:20. 

Kindergarten will have an Easter Egg Hunt and 

Easter brunch on this morning  Please join us 

for a great morning!  

4/17: Happy Easter! Please join me at Easter 

Service at the West Campus Sunday morning at 

10:30am. There will be a continental breakfast 

Easter morning before church from 9:30-10:30.  

Teacher’s Words: 
 

Hi Parents, 

 

Congratulations to all who 

earned honor roll this 

quarter! We will have honor 

roll chapel Thursday 4/7 at 

8:30 am. Parents may attend. 

 

Please read over the uniform 

section in the handbook. 

Administration has been 

issuing uniform warnings for 

students out of dress code. 

Thank you.  

 

Fourth Quarter skills are to 

write your last name in 

cursive and tie your shoe. 

Please practice these skills 

with your child.  

 

Reminder that we are 

preparing your child for 

First Grade. We are working 

on responsibility. Let’s work 

together as team to help your 

child make this a smooth 

transition. 

 

I am offering group and 

private tutoring this summer. 

I only have a few spots left. 

Please let me know if you are 

interested. Thank you. 

 

God Bless, 

Mrs. McDonough 

 

 

 

 

 

 April Birthdays  
Dani – 4/15 
Dorniela – 4/20 


